
 

 

Timber Ridge Presbyterian Women 

February 6, 2017 

 

Our meeting was held at the home of our hostess, Zelma Edmondson. There were 7 

women in attendance: Zelma Edmondson, Vicki Trentham, Wanda Bowers, Judy Hinkle, 

Edwina Catron, Eleanor Lowery, and Beth Morrell. We were treated to Zelma’s delicious 

refreshments as everyone arrived. 

 

Beth thanked our hostess and announcements and prayer requests were made known. 

Beth opened our meeting with prayer and our Purpose was read in unison. Vicki shared 

the Mission Interpretation from last month, closing with prayer. Beth led our Bible study 

discussion on Lesson 2. We closed the lesson in prayer. 

 

The minutes from the January meeting were read and Beth read the treasurer’s report. We 

have a balance of $942.69. Our offering was taken. 

 

Our scheduled mission projects for the month were the Opportunity House and Ethan 

Self’s Commissary Fund. Vicki made the motion which was seconded by Wanda, that we 

give $200 to the Opportunity House and $200 to Ethan’s Commissary Fund. All were in 

favor. 

 

There was no correspondence, old or new business. 

 

The meeting was closed with the Mizpah Benediction. 

 

Our hostess for next month will be Vicki, location to be determined. Ruth will give the 

Mission Interpretation and Marilyn will lead Lesson 3 of the Bible study. Communion 

will be prepared on March 5th by LeeAnne Shelton. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Beth Morrell, Secretary 


